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Detour and lane closures necessary for bridge work at I-95 and MLK 
 

Jacksonville –  Closures are in place on Martin Luther King, Jr. Parkway (MLK/U.S. 1) and I-95 

northbound for approximately 50 days as construction crews complete bridge work, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

 

During construction, drivers can expect periodic single lane closures on northbound I-95 

between 7 p.m. and 6 a.m.  

 

The outside, auxiliary lane on northbound I-95 between MLK Parkway exits 354A and 354B 

will be closed throughout the duration of the project. Both exits will remain open.  

 

Westbound MLK Parkway will also see periodic detours (map below) between 7 p.m. and 6 a.m. 

while work is being completed. During necessary detours, message boards and signs will guide 

drivers through the detour.  
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